Looking peyond-

October 1, 2009
By E-mail and Courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
27" Floor

Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Re: EB-2009-0192 and EB-2009-0158 REPLY ARGUMENT TO:
NOTICE OF APPLICATION AND WRITTEN HEARING RELATED TO THE
RECOVERY OF LRAM/SSM AMOUNTS
NOTICE OF APPLICATION AND WRITTEN HEARING RELATED TO THE
APPROVAL OF A SMART METER FUNDING ADDER

Please find enclosed the reply argument on behalf of Horizon Ultilities Corporation to the
written submission filed by the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (“VECC”) on

September 18, 2009 with respect to the above noted Applications.

Should you have any questions or require further information in this regard please do not

hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

Original signed by Indy Butany-DeSouza

Indy Butany-DeSouza

Vice-President, Regulatory and Government Affairs
Horizon Utilities Corporation

Tel: (905) 317-4765



